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Falls City Superintendent contract extended 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Board of Education approved a two-year contract
extension for Superintendent Tim Heckenlively when they met Monday evening.

No financial terms for the new contract have been negotiated at this time. That
will be completed once the negotiations are completed with the Falls City
Teachers Association.

The Board voted to accept the resignations of High School special education
teacher Rebecca Bridgwater and School Psychologist Clarissa Ross.

A motion to amend the negotiations committee members approved last January
failed on a 3-3 vote with Board members Cassondra Goff, Anthony Johansen and
Dan Jones voting in favor of amending the committee and Board members Scott
Hollens, June Bowers and Teresa Olberding voting against the change.

Many Signals Communications


